
Citizens of the Empire

The Heralds of The Loquacious One have 
visited the appointed locations.  It is has 
been hot for us and for you. There are a 
few named who have not collected their 
tokens from us.

Rest assured we will return, on the Friday 
evening of the next Summit, the Autumn 
Equinox.  Soon after the start of the 
Summit, you will find us near the Regio, 
with some remaining feathers.

Remember also to look out for notification 
in the Winds of how and when to use the 
feathers, and try not to forget to write your 
Letters!

Meliflee


